
September 14, 
1 9 3 5 .

Dear Sir,

It is kind of you to send me a Hull welcome to Montreal.

I much appreciate the friendliness which I know always obtains amongst

I cannot claim to be a YorkshirejnanYorkshiremen all over the world.

by birth but my association with Hull gives me the right, perhaps,

to come on the fringe of that category.

Yours very truly,

T. H. Garton, Esq 
1456 McGill College Avenue, 
Montreal, P. Que.
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